Dear Graduate Brother,

Alpha Chi Rho is on the move and changing!

- A new web portal provides a way for Chapter Brothers to reconnect or maintain communications. Visit www.alphachirho.org to see for yourself. If you need help with logging in, give us a call!
- While on the website, click on the LinkedIn icon to network on the Alpha Chi Rho National Fraternity LinkedIn page.
- Regional events are ongoing in many states (California, Florida, Pennsylvania, New Jersey and others).
- Expansion of Chapters is ongoing; closed Chapters are being revived and activities at new schools are in the works.
- And the Foundation is experiencing greater demand for aid from our Brothers.

But one thing remains the same.... "Once an Alpha Chi Rho Man, always an Alpha Chi Rho Man!"

Over the past two years we have seen a greater need from our Undergraduate Brothers for financial support than we have ever experienced before. Applications have risen for scholarships, low interest loans, and educational and leadership grants. We have done our best to meet their needs through these difficult economic times. Now is the time to consider a monthly or quarterly re-occurring gift. If you can help us meet our budget needs through regular gifts throughout the year, you will help us make the difference to our Brothers in need.

We need you to support our Brothers as they complete their coursework at colleges and universities throughout the nation. I know we can do it! We've done it before. I ask you to consider a gift of \$193. This request is based on an average gift to our appeal from 2011. Your gift will allow us to provide support for Leadership Scholarship Institute (LSI) – our premier educational conference for Chapter Leaders, Academic Planners for each Undergraduate Brother, and quality seminars at Conclave where emerging leaders from each Chapter come together to begin developing their leadership skills. These are programs and services not funded by the restricted funds set aside for the annual scholarships we provide. These new funds will be used specifically for funding the out-of-class learning experiences we provide to our Brothers.

Help us support our Brothers. The need is greater now than ever before, and our work continues as we provide the quality services to our Brotherhood that will prepare them for life after they graduate. It may only be the beginning, but help us get to 100% of our goal this year. In the Bond,

Scott A. Carlson, CPA Chief Executive Officer